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Japanese Calendar Exhibition 2012 

 

The inauguration ceremony of “Japanese Calendar Exhibition 2012” was held 

at the Japan Cultural Centre of the Consulate General of Japan, Karachi in 

collaboration with Pakistan Japan Cultural Association, Sindh (PJCA) and 

Pakistan Japan Business Forum (PJBF). 

Mr. Masaharu Sato, Consul General of Japan said that this exhibition is the first 

cultural event of this memorial year, 2012, which marks the 60th anniversary of 

diplomatic relations between Japan and Pakistan. He said Japanese calendars 

are good messengers to introduce many aspects of Japan, and the calendars 

show sophisticated printing technology of Japan as well. In his inaugural 

speech, the Consul General informed about  “Japan Fest” which will be held in 

March in cooperation with many Japanese culture-related organizations in 

Karachi, at the Arts Council of Pakistan. 

“Japanese Calendar Exhibition 2012” will continue until 26th January at the 

Japan Cultural Centre, Karachi.  

 

 

 


